
Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

SEP 14 1979

American Electric Power Service
.Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Information Notice No. 79-22 provides information

with regard to a potential unreviewed safety question involving

high energy lines and control systems.

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Information Notice

No. 79-22
2 ~ Iist of IE Information

Notices Issued in the
Last Six Months

cc w/encl:
Mr. D. V. Shaller,

Plant Manager
Central Files
Director, NRR/DPM
Director, NRR/DOR
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Ronald Callen, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Citizens for a Better Environme t
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